

November 10, 2023

Dates to Remember

No. 13 Foundation meeting 9am

Nov. 13 Spirit Night @ Sandy Plains Zaxby's Nov. 15 Quarter 2 Progress Reports Distributed Nov. 20 - Nov. 24 Thanksgiving Break, No Schoo1

Did You Know

Our Cafe completes the same health inspections as local restaurants do. Heather Broadaway and her amazing Cafe team received a 100% on this week's inspection! Way to

Happy Veterans Day

We want to extend a warm and heartfelt thank you to all our Keheley community veterans. We are forever grateful for your service, loyalty, strength, and commitment to our citizens and nation. Thank you for the many sacrifices you have endured to protect our freedoms.

Our Veterans Day Breakfast would not have been possible without the support and efforts by Katie Hull and Laura Kubica. Thank you!

Thanksgiving Food Drive

Thank you for all the food donations thus far! We are still in need of items to provide for our very own Keheley Families. Please consider sending in the nonperishable items below no later than Wednesday, November 15.

Boxed Stuffing Boxed Mashed Potatoes Packages of Gravy Canned vegetables Canned Fruit

Boxed Stuffing Boxed Mashed Potatoes Packages of Gravy Canned vegetables Canned Fruit

Canned cranberry sauce Rice Jarred spaghetti sauce Spaghetti noodles Cereal Boxes of Mac & Cheese

Canned Soup Boxed Brownie/Cake Mix Canned Frosting Pancake Mix Pancake Syrup

Bus Stop Safety Tips

For the safety of all students please ensure that your student is at their assigned stop outside of house or vehicle and visible by the approaching driver 5 minutes prior to scheduled stop time. In the event that your student does miss the bus please do not chase the bus on foot or by car or try to catch the bus at a different stop. The policies on both of these items is outlined in the Safe Rider Form that was signed at the beginning of the school year and is approved by the Cobb County School Board. If you have any questions or concerns with these policies please feel free to contact Transportation at 678-594-8000.

Comet Galaxy Tech Tip

In our increasingly digital age, the ability to type efficiently is a game-changer for academic success. Research affirms that children as young as 7-8 years old can begin their journey toward proficient typing, and this early exposure can lay the foundation for lifetime of smooth typing. Given that many academic assignments and assessments are now conducted online, the mastery of typing is a powerful tool for your child's success, boosting their confidence and reducing typing frustration. We're all in for daily typing practice. Here are some proven tips to kickstart your child's typing journey:

- . Consistent Routine: Set aside 15 minutes daily for typing practice. Regularity is the secret sauce for steady progress.
- Fun Typing Games: Explore entertaining games like "Typetastic," "Arcademic Skill Builders," and "Typing.com" to make learning a blast.
- Parental Teamwork: Join your child during practice sessions, sit beside them, and offer support. Correct finger positions
 and encouragement make the experience more rewarding.
- Quality Time Together: If typing isn't your forte, don't worry! Use this time as a bonding opportunity and learn together, creating special memories along the way.

Your child will thrive with your guidance, and this journey will not only equip them with a vital life skill but also create lasting memories of shared learning and growth. So, let's get typing and bonding!

Keheley PTA and Foundation Updates





